BridgeMill Dentistry in Canton, GA

BridgeMill Dentistry, located just outside BridgeMill subdivision, is a comprehensive dental
practice with a 12-year history of serving the Canton community. The practice provides patients
of all ages with a wide range of important services, including preventative, restorative, and
cosmetic dental care.

While the overall commitment to providing the very best dental treatment has remained constant
since Dr. Scott Merritt first started treating patients in Canton in 2002, there have been
significant changes since that time.

In 2012, the current office was built on Sixes Road across the street from the original location.
The new facility was specially designed to comfortably accommodate new and long-time
patients, as well as the growing staff and continued addition of state-of-the-art equipment. It also
made it possible for Dr. Michael Cox, an Atlanta native trained at the Medical College of
Georgia, to join the practice.

“We’ve built a trust with our patients over many years, and I attribute that to our team’s
commitment to putting patient comfort and treatment first,” said Dr. Merritt.

In addition to the two dentists, there are six hygienists and seven support staff who call
BridgeMill Dentistry their work home. The entire team works hard each day to provide whatever
services patients need, including cleanings, digital x-rays, fillings, crowns, root canals, and
bonding. In addition, both dentists routinely perform cosmetic procedures, including porcelain
veneers and teeth whitening.

BridgeMill Dentistry has earned a reputation for providing excellent dental care, but the business
also maintains a strong commitment to the community. The practice supports more than 40 local
organizations, teams, and charitable causes each year, including the YMCA, Appalachian
Children’s Emergency Shelter, Team in Training, and Love Loud. Dr. Merritt and Dr. Cox also
enjoy donating time to speak at local schools about the importance of good oral health.

“We recognize that our patients come to us for high-quality dental care. But we also believe it’s
important to give back to the community where our patients and staff live and work,” said Dr.
Cox. “Plus it’s fun to see charities and teams reaching their goals, and being able to play a small
part in it.”



